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HOT SPRINGS, S.D. - In regards to the press release issued Thursday, Feb 9. 2017 from the South Dakota 

Department of Public Safety announcing the State 9-1-1 Board’s vote to withhold payment to Comtech 

due to issues with the NextGen 9-1-1 system.   

Fall River County Dispatch (the PSAP located in Hot Springs, SD) has not yet switched to the NextGen 

system and is therefore unaffected by the issues being addressed in that press release.  Fall River County 

Dispatch is not scheduled to switch to the new system until later this year.  


